
Updates and reminders: 

 This week we have said goodbye to one of our teaching assistants, Mrs Bridgement, who is 
moving on to a new role at another school. We are very grateful for all her hard work at 
Cavalry and wish her every success in her new job. 

 Well done to the team of children in Y6 who organised a cake sale for Diabetes UK. They 
raised £83. 

 Please can we remind you that we ask children to wear school uniform every day, and this 
does not include hoodies or sweatshirts with large logos even if they happen to be blue! There 
are also a number of children who ‘forget’ to bring PE kit to school, so it would be great see 
their PE kits in school every day of the week ready for use in lessons. 

 We ask parents not to send nuts or products containing nuts for children’s snack or packed 
lunch due to the risk for children and staff with allergies. This includes Nutella, which contains 
hazelnuts, so please do not send in Nutella sandwiches.  

 It’s Book Week next week. We hope lots of children will come along on Wednesday 6th to the 
Book at Bedtime (6 til 7p.m. for children in KS1) and Books after Dark (7.15 to 8.15 p.m. for 
KS2). Don’t forget that on Thursday 7th March, World Book Day, the children are invited to 
dress up as a book character for the day – there is no charge for this. 

 
 

 
Coming up soon: 
 
4th March – Book Week 
4th March – Year 3 visit to Manea Primary School for outdoor art project 
7th March – Reception visit to March library 
4th to 8th March – Y5/6 residential visit to North Wales 
11th March – Science Week including Dinosaur event on Friday 15th. 
12th & 13th March – parents’ evening appointments in school 
12th March – Year 3 visit to Flag Fen 
14th March - final meeting about Burwell House Residential visit at 4.30 in the school hall. 
22nd March – Year 4 visit to West Stow 
27th March – Year 6 visit to Leicester – National Space Museum 
1st to 3rd April – Y3 residential visit to Burwell House 
2nd April – Year 5 visit to Stansted Mountfitchet Castle. 
Friday 5th April – last day of Spring term  
Tuesday 23rd April – school and nursery re-open for the summer term 
 

All term dates for the year ahead can be found on the school website. 
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